INTERVIEWS
CANDIDATES FOR PHARMACIST LICENSURE

ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY

BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA
August 2016
On Monday August 22, 2016 at 9:15am the following board members sat down with the candidates.
Buddy Bunch


Vice-President


            Ralph Sorrell


Member

	Sequince Baker
	VA
	Student
	Hampton University

	David B. Barnhill
	TN
	Student
	East Tennessee State

	Thomas S. Barwick
	FL
	Score Transfer
	Florida A & M University

	Charisma K. Caldwell
	VA
	Student
	Hampton University

	Kaika Robin Felton
	AL
	Student
	Auburn University

	Thi Uyen Ly
	MS
	Student
	University of Mississippi

	Evelyn D. Parenteau
	IA
	Student
	Drake University

	Jessica V. Rivera
	FL
	Reciprocity
	University of Florida

	Taylor D. Steuber
	IN
	Reciprocity
	University of Missouri

	Markham P. Tuck
	TN
	Student
	Lipscomb University


Member Ralph Sorrell explains that he was elected to the Board. This is the highest honor of his career. He has a varied background in all types of pharmacy. Most currently He and his wife own an independent pharmacy. Ralph tells the candidates that wherever they land in this profession to enjoy it because it is a great profession. Keep you options open. Don’t put yourself in a box. Pharmacy changes every day it is never boring. He went on to encourage them to get involved in their state and national associations so you can protect the pharmacy profession. Be aware of current issues that might take away from the pharmacist patient contact. He told the candidates good luck and wished them well. 
Vice-President Buddy Bunch told a little bit about his background. He was appointed to the board by Governor Bentley. He would like to talk about developing bad habits. It is so easy to do but please look at the law and make sure that you are practicing accordingly. Sometime it takes a new pharmacist to point out if a procedure needs to be looked at and amended. The laws are there for a reason but sometimes you just have to use good common sense when filling a prescription. Make sure the scripts are not just legal but that they are legit. There is so much diversion out there you have to be careful and use good judgement. He also emphasized to the candidates to get involved in your associations.  They really look out for pharmacist. It is understandable if you cannot be involved physically because personal time constraints. But please sign up and pay your dues so they can work for you. The board is here to serve the public and the associations serve the pharmacist. He welcomed everyone to Alabama.
Member Ralph Sorrell asks if there were any questions and hearing none he welcomed the candidates to Alabama. He wished them good luck! 
At 10:00 am the Meeting adjourned.
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